TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent
DATE: 
June 21, 2012
SUBJECT:
FS-5  Vine Grove Kitchen Equipment
This is a decision paper
ISSUE:

Equipment for Vine Grove Elementary 

FACTS:
We sent out bid requests to four different vendors.  We received 1 bid 

DISCUSSION:  
In the past, this equipment was purchased off the KPC bid. In having discussion with several vendors and Gary Milby, I decided to submit the bid opportunity to several companies to bid on the equipment. We felt our prices would be better than purchasing through KPC. 

CONCLUSION:
Our recommendation is to proceed with the lowest bidder that provided prices following the bid specifications.

RECOMMENDED MOTION: 
I move that we approve C&T Design & Equipment Co. as the overall low bidder following the bid specifications.

